
02/21/2017 

 

Public Service Electric & Gas Co. 
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To whom this may concern: 

 This letter is a formal notice to inform you that Nelson Tree Service is a self-insured and 

certified line clearance sub-contractor for PSE&G. Nelson Tree Service personnel are permitted 

to perform required and necessary tree trimming line clearance tasks.  Nelson Tree Service will 

be providing assistance to Princeton and Montgomery Townships by removing the crown 

and/or overhanging tree limbs that are in close proximity to our electrical facilities.  Nelson Tree 

Service will be working in conjunction with the Municipalities to accomplish the task at hand.  

There will be no interruption in your electrical service while the line clearance operations are 

being performed.  After Nelson Tree Service, a PSE&G certified line clearance contractor, has 

safely completed the required work, the work will be inspected by a forester employed by 

PSE&G to ensure all line clearance requirements have been established.  After which, the 

Municipalities contractor of choice will complete the remainder of the required tree work.  

Work is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, 2/21/17, and may take several days for Nelson Tree 

Service to complete the work.  For additional information regarding PSE&G’s or Nelson Tree 

Service’s assistance, please contact Scott Blocker @ 609-799-6831. 

 

Regards, 

Scott Blocker 

Distribution Supervisor 

Vegetation Management 

609-799-6831 

 

 
 


